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Visit from our Plestin twins
Postponed until next year
OUR chairman, Jason, has had a message from his counterpart in Plestin,  Bruno, confirming that they won’t be visiting us in October but would like to come in May next year instead.

They are considering the first weekend in May – the weekend of our early spring bank holiday.  This is later than this year’s planned visit and should mean most visitor attractions are open and the weather should be a lot warmer.

It will be only the third time in our 36 years of twinning that a planned exchange has not gone ahead.  The first was in the year of foot and mouth outbreak in 2001 when the French decided it was prudent not to make the journey; the second was in 2012 when we had to cancel our planned visit at the last minute because of a Brittany Ferries strike.
______________________________________________________________
Time to say goodbye…
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…TO OUR incredibly hard-working treasurer Jean Mansell and her husband, Robert, who                                                             are moving to Exeter very shortly.

Jean and Robert have been active members of twinning for 16 years and contributed a huge amount to the success of all our activities.

Jean has held the post of treasurer since 2011 and has been a meticulous and prudent keeper of our finances. She has also been an enthusiastic member of the committee, helping with the planning and organisation of events and visits. 
Jean says: “We are hoping to stay in twinning and            Jean presenting the accounts at an AGM

arrange a way to have Michelle and Jean to stay if they are happy with a different arrangement.                             
“We have enjoyed our 16 years in twinning and will miss all of you.”
Jenny has very kindly agreed to take on the treasurer’s position until the AGM when, hopefully, someone else will come forward.
____________________________________________________________
And finally
FOR those of you who tackled Maureen’s May quiz on film titles, the answers are attached to this issue of The Packet.  And, for a bit of light relief, also attached is Marie Claude’s collection of bizarre French superstitions.

_____________________________________________________________
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